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Business  

After Hours  
Mark your calendars! 

 

Thursday,  
February 27, 2014 

Hosted by 

147 McIntyre Street West, 

Unit 101 

4:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
 
 

Thursday, 

March 27, 2014 
Hosted by 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday,  

April 24, 2014 
Hosted by 

After last monthôs meeting with 

Minister of Finance Charles 

Sousa, the President commented 

that the Chamber had sent in a 

formal submission for the Pro-

vincial Pre-budget Consulta-

tions.  To view the submission, 

click here. 
 

President Shogren also had the 

opportunity to comment on the 

Federal Budget and the media 

release can be viewed here. 
 

Dean Decaire of BDO Canada 

LLP presented the Chamberôs 

audited statements for fiscal 

2013; these statements were 

subsequently approved by the 

board by resolution at the     

February board meeting.     

Treasurer Charles Elliott also 

presented the 2014 Chamber 

budget for approval with       

expenditures of $390,000 and     

a projected surplus of $659.    

The budget was approved via 

resolution for 2014. 
 

President Shogren was pleased 

to see that Premier Wynne dur-

ing her visit to North Bay took 

the opportunity to meet with 

ONTC management and unions 

and provided the go ahead for 

the groups to provide the com-

mittee a plan to move forward.  

President Shogren is looking 

forward to hearing positive news 

from this collaboration.   
 

Condolences were offered to the 

families of Tom ñTimberò    

Graham and Anne Martyn; both 

were former directors of the 

Chamber.  President Shogren 

also offered condolences to the 

family of Joan Demarco, long-

time business owner with her 

husband Tony of Demarcoôs 

Confectionery.   
 

VP Jake Lacourse presented a 

timely partnership that has been 

formed between the Chamber, 

HOST (Hospitality Organization 

Strengthening Tourism) and the 

City of North Bay recreation 

department that has now hired 

Larry Tougas, a well-known 

sports ambassador whoôs role is 

to reach out to sporting events 

that could be hosted in our area.  

Providing bids to future         

opportunities and fill a calendar 

of potential events and confer-

ences during off-peak times to 

promote our facilities and the 

community. 
 

The board also approved a    

resolution to provide a letter     

of support to a private multi-  

use recreation facility called 

Summer365 that is looking at 

locating a 35,000 sq. ft. indoor 

sports facility here in our area.  

Summer365 is designed to allow 

athletes of  summer sports the 

opportunity train and play the 

sport they love all year round.  

Summer365 already has a loca-

tion in Newmarket and they are 

asking for letters of intent from 

sports groups and organizations 

in the region to see if it is a   

viable option to open a facility 

here.  
 

The membership committee has 

been speaking with the Mattawa 

Bonfield Chamber of Commerce 

to see how we can partner with 

them this year to assist them in 

hosting events and having a  

larger voice for business.  The 

Mattawa Chamber is   

volunteer led and would 

benefit from having the 

support of the North Bay 

& District Chamber of 

Commerce.  We look    

forward to this potential 

partnership this year. 

NOTES FROM FEBRUARYôS BOARD MEETING 

IN THIS ISSUE  
¶ Seeking employers     

participation in the Job 
Fair - page 3  

¶ Coldest Night of the  
Year fundraiser - this 
Saturday  

¶ Pulitzer Prize -Winning 
Drama òGlengarry Glen 
Rossó starts tonight 

¶ Small Business              
Incubator Survey  

At left:  VP Steve Dreany 

thanks Dean Decaire of 

BDO Canada LLP  for     

attending the February 

board meeting to present  

the Chamberôs audited  

statements for 2013.         

The audit was a clean and 

fair evaluation of the  

Chamberôs finances with     

a small surplus of $645     

for year end December 31, 

2013. 

http://northbaychamber.com/files/Provincial%20prebudget%20consultation%20submission%202014.pdf
http://northbaychamber.com/files/federal%20budget%202014%20with%20Dereks%20comments.pdf


2014 Board of Directors 
 

Executive: 
 

President Derek Shogren 

Vice President Jake Lacourse 

Vice President Steve Dreany 

Vice President Mandy Strang 

Past President John Strang 

Treasurer Charles Elliott 

Executive Director Patti Carr 

 

Directors: 
 

Tanya Bedard 

Karen Chamberlain 

Gisele Cousineau 

Paul Daigle 

Carrie Delongchamp-Robinson 

Brad Gavan 

Anna Iati 

Lucie Laperriere 

Chris Minor 

Sharon Mosley-Williams 

Darren Patey 

Cliff Pilon 

Susan Ray 

Peter Rooney 

Kyle Selle 

Denise Sherritt 

Irene Smit 

Crystal Thompson 

Kelly Wallace 

 

Staff: 

Sue Adams, Executive Assistant 
 

Genevieve Small,  

Membership Sales & Services 
 

Kimberley Lyon, Museum  

Director 
 

Carol Porter, Get Trained  

Workers - Nipissing Coordinator 

 

North Bay & District  

Chamber of Commerce 

1375 Seymour Street 

North Bay, ON P1B 9V6 

Tel: 705-472-8480   

Fax: 705-472-8027 
E-mail: nbcc@northbaychamber.com 

Website: www.northbaychamber.com 
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Above:  Maureen Brazeau of Rebuilt  Resources hosted a ñMember Crawlò for some of the Chamber  

directors and the membership committee to provide better knowledge of the different sectors in our region.  

Rebuilt Resources is a not-for-profit recycling operation that provides temporary employment  for the 

disabled and employment disadvantaged to allow for on the job training.  If you would like to host a 

ñMember Crawlò, please see page 5 for information. 

Do you have an upcoming event or     

business anniversary coming up soon?  

Let us know so we can add it to the  

calendar of  events.    

Click Here to send us your info. 

http://www.gatewaytheatreguild.ca/
mailto:patricia@northbaychamber.com?subject=Upcoming%20events%20and%20anniversaries
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